I would like to formally object to the bifold doors, with or without balustrade at the raised ground floor level at the back of 160 Iverson road.

I strongly object to the Raised Ground floor rear wing having the original window replaced with large bifold doors which are very much larger that the original window. The original window was well proportioned and fitted in the the rest of the houses along the street the large ugly bifold doors do not. 

I object because this large glazed area makes overlooking neighbouring gardens a real concern, not just if the owners are standing by the window but also if they are siting at a table or on a sofa.

I object even with the addition of the metal balustrade because I do not believe that this will be enough of a deterrent to stop people stepping over in the future and sitting out on the flat roof terrace which would be a serious invasion of neighbours privacy as it sits at a height that would make us feel like we are in a fish bowl. If permission is granted that it will be futile to object and complain in the future about people climbing over the balustrade as no authority is likely to do anything about it.

I object because this proposal is detrimental to the look of the area and not in keeping with the the rest of the houses along the street, it is bad enough that the rear wing has been rebuilt using concrete blocks and not the original brick work, could we at least keep the proportions reasonable)

Myself and my neighbours do not think it unreasonable to ask the owner to make this change
